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Rhea Verbanic <rverbanic60@gmail.com>
Jan Noriyuki
Stand up for solar! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21. 
Thursday, September 23, 2021 7:16:51 PM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

Solar is an important player in Idaho’s clean energy future! And customer-owned energy
production benefits the community by strengthening local grids instead of relying on long-
distance power lines. We must work together to ensure local, clean, customer-owned power is
an option for all Idahoans.

Regards, 
Rhea Verbanic 
175 Goat Mountain Rd
Bonners Ferry, ID 83805 
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